Your Guide To The North Carolina SHAG TAG
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NC SHAG TAG

LICENSE PLATES FOR SHAGGERS

The Great State of North
Carolina has made it official:
The Shag is North Carolina’s
“Most Popular Dance” and fo
show everybody how proud you
are fo be a Shagger, you can
now display your North
Carolina D.M.V. “SHAG TAG”.
Your License plate logo fells
everyone that “I’d Rather Be
Shaggin”. The Tags are only
$15.00 for a numbered tag
and if you want it Personalized,
it will be $45.00 extra. You
get 4 spaces fo be creative and
say what you want fo say on the
personalized tag. Remember

that $5.00 of your license plate
fee will be donated to the Hall
Of Fame Foundation fo help
Shaggers in need. You can
order your plate thru DMV now
so you can fell everybody that
“I’d Rather Be Shaggin”. Copy
and paste this website address
in your browser fo order your
plate directly from NCDMYV.

httos://edmv.ncdot.gov/
VehicleRegistration/
SpecialPlate/
DetailZPlatelD= 13 ] #term=

The picture shown here is an
actual digital photograph of the

plate. The S & G beside the
logo is the prefix that we use
for the Shag Tag. It was
chosen because it is the first
and last letter of our dance
“The Shag”. The first tag was
/ssued on March 29, 2007.
There are 143 personalized
Shag Tags on the road foday.
The next # fto be issued will be
837 and it could belong fo
YOU/ 7777/
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he Shag Tag originated with the thought
and planning by Dwayne Baggett and thru
his efforts he enlisted and thanked State
Senators Tony Rand and David Hoyle for
introducing the bill, Randal Hight and
Don Broadway for giving permission to
use the Logo “I'd Rather Be Shaggin”,
Kay Hatcher at DMV for all her hard work
and Chris Jestes for building the web site.
Others that were involved were Cameron
Britt, Don Bunn, Joan Gibson, Max
Madrin, Linda Gilliam, Paul Moore, Sam
Lail, Susan Taylor, Cynthis Weathers,
Chris Stanton, T.K. Robinette, Sam
Dreher, Tina Phillips, Theressa Coren, Judy
Koehly, Becky Crain and Ann Sigmon for
helping Dwayne collect the applications
for this project. All of the Shag clubs
helped by installing a link from their

ebsite to the Shag Tag site. The
Competitive Shaggers Association and
Fessa Hook of the Endless Summer
Network for advertising the website on his
internet and radio show. A special thanks

as given to Phil Benedict of P&L
Graphics in Fayetteville. Phil printed all of
he applications and paper work for this
project

ithout the help from all those listed
above, we would not have the Shag Tag.

ou can also go to the internet or your
local DMV office and they will help you
get your tag.

URIGINATION OF THE SHAG TAG
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